
 

 
 
 
March 30, 2025 

 
Oregon Legislature 
 
Re: Testimony opposing bill SB210 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am deeply opposed to proposed bill 210 that would repeal our vote-by-mail system in 
Oregon (or anywhere).  As voting citizens, we have the right to vote and there are 

many who are physically not able to stand in poll lines, cannot get off work, or live in 
very rural areas that make it difficult to get to polling sites.  Also, those in ill health 
need an option for their voice to be heard without compromising their health.   
 
I am so tired of all the schemes to take away our democratic rights as citizens.   
 
Thank you,  
 

 
 
Jennifer Starr 
 

 


